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February 26, 2004

Christopher Ballard, Inc.
7 Terra Way
Falmouth, ME 04105

RE: Request to Clear, Excavate, and Blast
Lots 1,3,4,6,8,9, and 10 Yale Street Subdivision

Dear Mr. Ballard,

Thank you for your written request to clear, excavate, and blast on the remaining vacant lots on
Yale Street prior to issuance of building permits.

Please consider this letter your approval to clear, excavate, and blast these lots. This approval is
based on the approved subdivision plan. As part of this approval, all erosion control measures
shall be installed prior to any soil disturbance.

Sincerely,

e,

Jay Reynolds
Development Review Coordinator

CC:  Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager
Todd Merkle, Public Works Department
Mike Nugent, Inspection Services Manager

———— Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator
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